
Winkfield St Mary’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 12th March 2021 

‘I have come that they may have life and have it to the full’ John 10:10 

Dear families, 

Well we’ve all made it in one piece to the end of the first week back!  It has been an absolute delight to hear the babble of 
chat and laughter from all of the classes and to see the smiling faces each day.  The children have been amazing and have 
slipped back into school routines quickly.  Right now I am enjoying hearing children singing an Easter song, practising for 
our Easter video – fabulous! 

As part of our ‘catch up’ we are honouring the reward for Hawks in years 1-6 getting the most house points last 
term.  They may wear ‘mufti’ clothes on Monday 15th March.  If pupils have PE that day, they can come to school in their 
own sportswear – not school PE kit.  

Comic relief – Friday 19th March.  The theme is around heroes and children may come dressed as their hero – it could be a 
character or even a real life person that they know.  I look forward to seeing who they pick and why they have chosen 
them.  Children should bring their £1 (or more!) to the classroom where it can be gathered safely and quarantined. If you 
have PE on a Friday maybe dress as a sporting hero as the children will still be doing PE so should dress appropriately.  

Parking 

I can’t believe that I am writing about parking in our first newsletter after lockdown.  I have been quite shocked on the 
front gate this week that a number of parents have thought it appropriate to pull in on the zigzag lines where the crossing 
point is, for their children to climb out.  The zigzag lines and ‘no stopping’ notice show clearly that this is not allowed and 
it clearly presents a danger to others.  Other parents seem to have forgotten that our drop off bay is just that.  For letting 
the children out and going.  Parents should not be parked there waiting for their slot, or taking children to the gate.  This 
helps the flow of traffic and makes it safer for everyone. 

Please show respect to our school community and the laws of the land. 

 

 

Miss Evans 

Headteacher 

Orator of the Week 

 

Reception  Jasmine 

Year 1  Freya 

Year 2  Presley 

Year 3  Amelie 

Year 4  Grace  

Year 5  Dani 

Year 6  Kodi  

Star of the Week  

 

Reception  Whole Class 

Year 1  Marcy 

Year 2  Aiva 

Year 3  Tillia 

Year 4  Calum 

Year 5  Lucie-Lou 

Year 6  Noakai  



Diary Dates 

 

2021 

Thursday 25th March   Bag 2 School collection 

Thursday 1st April   SPRING TERM ENDS (Pick-up 1 hour earlier than your usual time) 

Monday 19th April   SUMMER TERM STARTS 

Monday 3rd May   Early May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 18th May   Life Education Bus visit 

Wednesday 19th May   Life Education Bus visit 

Friday 28th May    Inset Day — School closed 

Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June HALF TERM 

Monday 7th June   Inset Day — School closed 

Wednesday 9th June   Bag 2 School collection 

Monday 14th June   Class Photos 

Wednesday 21st July   SUMMER TERM ENDS 

2021-2022 

Wednesday 1st September  Inset Day — School closed 

Thursday 2nd September  AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

Tuesday 12th October   Harvest Service 2pm 

Friday 22nd October   Inset Day — School closed 

Monday 25th Oct—Friday 29th Oct HALF TERM 

Friday 3rd December   Year 1 & 2 to Panto 

Tuesday 14th December  KS2 Carol Service 6pm 

Friday 17th December   AUTUMN TERM ENDS 

2022 

Tuesday 4th January   Inset Day — School closed 

Wednesday 5th January  SPRING TERM STARTS 

Monday 14th—Friday 18th February HALF TERM 

Friday 1st April    SPRING TERM ENDS 

Tuesday 19th April   SUMMER TERM STARTS 

Monday 2nd May   Early May Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th May    Inset Day — School closed 

Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June HALF TERM 

Monday 6th June   Inset Day — School closed 

Friday 22nd July    SUMMER TERM ENDS 


